The Metropolitan Police Service (MPS)/Authority would like to alert suppliers to a potential opportunity to assist with the fulfilment of merchandise sales via an online store. 
The MPS is currently utilising it’s brand assets (such as logos and insignia) to create a range of products for sale both internally and to the general public on the online ‘New Scotland Yard Shop’. 
The store currently processes an average of 74 orders per month online averaging approximately £28 per order (this does not include staff purchases paid via invoice). The majority of sales are of low priced small goods such as badges and mugs. We are looking to improve and expand, and hopefully see a significant increase in revenue.
We will require a supplier who has potential to design a new website, warehouse the goods and fulfil all customer orders directly.
We currently sell approximately 20 permanent items, with some additional limited edition products. Our intention is expand the current offering so we are looking for a supplier who can ideally assist with the development of innovative new ideas, either directly or through partner companies.
Requirements are likely to include:
· A professional standard of web design to produce a high quality public facing online store. Fulfilment may also be required for a simultaneous Amazon/eBay store.

· Warehousing of approximately 5 pallets of goods initially, with potential for growth as we expand the product range. 

· Fulfilment of sales both from the public facing online store, and for internal staff purchases (possibly paying via invoice). 

· Additional assistance in other areas such as marketing, product development, or use of eco-friendly materials would be a bonus. 
The MPS would like to use this notice to let providers know that we are interested in hearing from them about their experiences in this area, and how their expertise could be applied to drive sales of MPS products. We are keen to know more about market standards, typical pricing structures and suppliers’ capabilities. We are looking to speak to suppliers with a flexible approach who can help us shape the future of the MPS merchandise operation. We would be especially interested to hear from any London based companies.
The MPS will be holding a supplier engagement event on Wednesday 10th November. More details will be available via the chat function on COUPA. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Suppliers wishing to participate in this early market engagement exercise and view all/any associated documents are invited to register their interest via the following link
https://supplier.coupahost.com/quotes/public_events?customer=metpolice
(please copy and paste the link into your internet browser)
The PIN engagement will be hosted on the eTendering platform, Coupa. The event reference is 360.
Please search for the event reference (360) to ensure you express interest in the correct event (the PIN).


 
